

MRS HELEN ROBERTS CLERK TO BODFARI COMMUNITY COUNCIL FRON HAUL MOLD ROAD BODFARI LL16 4DY

22 February 2018

Dear Mrs Helen Roberts,

WALK FOR LIFE - April to June 2018 SUPPORTING FAMILIES. CHANGING LIVES.

I write to inform you that the Walk for Life series is back for 2018 and would, as every year, invite you to organise a walk in your local area.

The Walk for Life is one of Kidney Wales' longest running events and is a key fundraiser, allowing us to continue our work supporting families and changing lives throughout Wales.

While celebrating 50 years as a charity, Kidney Wales is looking ahead to an ambitious future. This year's Walk for Life series will help raise vital funds needed to open a Wellness Centre here in Wales. The Kidney Wales Wellness Centre will be a place of respite for families struggling with the day-to-day difficulties of kidney disease.

WE WILL HELP YOU EVERY STEP OF THE WAY

To help maximise your Walk for Life, Kidney Wales will provide marketing materials and all walk attendees will receive a fundraising pack complete with a free Walk for Life T-shirt.

Please find enclosed a Walk for Life Details Request Sheet outlining the information we'll need from you to help get your Walk for Life underway. You will receive the full support of our fundraising team throughout the process.

If you would like to lead a Walk for Life and be an ambassador for Kidney Wales in your area, please visit our website at www.kidneywales.cymru or contact Lloyd Bowen on 02920 343 940 or send us an email at wfl@kidneywales.cymru.

Kind regards,

Professor Roy J. Thomas

Chief Executive - Kidney Wales







